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Electrification Please! 

I support a major push to all electric buildings. As an Architect, I already advocate for high 
efficiency heat pumps and induction stoves in all buildings, both existing and new. We need an 

incentive structure that rewards the adoption of electric cooking, power and heating and that 
aligns tariff pricing and energy costs with green house gas emissions. Utilities should hook up 
200amp power to homes free of additional charge to incentivize heat pump conversions and 

induction stove use. Especially for existing renovations. Biogas is not a sufficient option and 
supply is limited. Biogas with carbon capture and storage is not a mature technology and slowly 

increasing the supply of biogas in the supply is inadequate to address the problem. The earlier we 
start reducing greenhouse gas emissions, the easier. Lastly, it is not cost effective for a utility to 
only supply gas to a home for stove use if the rest of the house is already electric. Induction stove 

use needs to be promoted. 




